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WMU March Mission Action 

Chilhowee Baptist Center is preparing for their annual 

Spring event, “The Resurrection Celebration”.  Last year 

over 200 families received a tote filled with cleaning 

supplies and toiletry items.  Information concerning this 

event will be distributed through the Sunday School 

classes and will also be available on the table located 

beside the Sunday School office.  Collection will run 

through Sunday, March 15th.  The list follows: 

 10 gal/40qt plastic tote box 

 2 new bath towels (Nice, good quality  

and matching color) 

 2 new wash cloths (Nice, good quality  

and matching color) 

 1 shampoo, 16 oz. minimum 

 3 pack of bar soap  

 1 tube toothpaste 6oz. minimum  

 2 toothbrushes (adult) 

 1 Laundry Detergent, 32-50 loads 

 1 Dish Detergent 25oz. 

 4 pack (double roll) toilet paper 

 1 All Purpose Spray Cleaner 32 oz. 

You may purchase these items at a lower price at the 

Dollar Tree or the Dollar General Store.  Please mark 

through all bar codes. 

CHURCH MEETINGS 

Discipleship Training Sun. Mar. 1st   6:00 PM 

Men’s Breakfast Sat. Mar. 7th  8:00 AM 

Trustees Meeting Mon. Mar. 9th  6:00 PM 

Business Meeting Sun. Mar. 15th   7:00 PM 

Keep in Touch Meeting Wed. Mar. 18th  11:00 AM 

SSSSececececuuuuririririty Voty Voty Voty Volulululunnnnteerteerteerteerssss    

Sunday, March 1st   

1st Service & Sunday School Dan Blevins 

2nd Service Scott Emert 

Please contact Vernon Stephens or turn in an “I Wish” 

card if you would be willing to volunteer. 



Welcome New Members 

Jeff & Tammy Byrd by Letter 

Homebound Member of the Week 

March 1-7     Roxy Headrick 

Thank You Notes 

To Our Pleasant Grove Family,  

We are truly blessed by your many prayers, cards, and 

calls.  Thank you for your many thoughtful expressions of 

Christian love. Please keep us in your prayers. 

Jerri & Dave Thompkins 
 

MARCH MARCH MARCH MARCH EARLY MORNING GREETERSEARLY MORNING GREETERSEARLY MORNING GREETERSEARLY MORNING GREETERS    
Woody and Wanda Woodhead 

 

Church Church Church Church Contribution EnvelopContribution EnvelopContribution EnvelopContribution Envelopeseseses    
The 2020 contribution envelopes have arrived. Please pick 

yours up from the tables in the church hallway.   
 

Discipleship Training Classes 
Classes will begin Sunday, March 1st at 6:00 PM.  Karen 

Coppenger will be teaching a class called “Traveling Light – 

Take Only What You Need”, based on devotional thoughts by 

David Jeremiah. Her study will focus on the question of have 

we burdened ourselves with so much “stuff” that our 

availability to God is limited. Tom Stanley will be teaching a 

class concerning Biblical prophecy. We will also offer a class 

showing the DVDs in the Ray Vender Laan video series That 

The World May Know. 
    

LIBRARY NEWSLIBRARY NEWSLIBRARY NEWSLIBRARY NEWS    
If you have checked out a library book from the church 

library, please return it to the box outside the library 

door.  We are updating our inventory and need to have all 

the books returned.  Thank you.  

 

How To Contact Pleasant Grove: 

Email: pgbc@pgbctn.org WebPage: www.pgbctn.org 

Phone: (865) 977-1526 Office Hours: 

9:00AM - 2:30PM    Mon.-Thurs.   Closed Friday 

KIT Trip For March 
KIT will meet at the church and depart at 10:00 AM on 

Thursday, March 19th to travel to Greeneville for lunch at 

The Farmer’s Daughter Restaurant and a bit of shopping 

afterwards at Amish Market. From The Farmer’s Daughter 

Website: “Our meals are served family-style, which means each 

table decides on two meat choices to share, and the veggies and 

sides, along with hot rolls and cornbread are brought to your 

table for all to share. If you’re still hungry, we’re happy to give 

you seconds, there’s plenty! Drinks and dessert are included, 

but if you are too full, we’ll be happy to wrap dessert up for 

you.”If you have questions, contact Joyce Davis. 
 

VBS Training Clinic 
The Chilhowee Baptist Association will be holding a VBS 

Training Clinic on March 24th.  The Clinic will begin at 

6:00 PM at Oak Street Baptist Church (behind Verizon 

Wireless) 2218 Oakdale St., Maryville, TN 37801.  This 

year’s theme is “Concrete and Cranes”.  PGBC Vacation 

Bible School will be held Sunday, June 28th through 

Thursday, July 2nd. 
 

Daylight Savings TimeDaylight Savings TimeDaylight Savings TimeDaylight Savings Time    
Daylight Savings Time begins at 2:00 AM on Sunday, 

March 8th.  Remember to set your clocks AHEAD one 

hour before going to bed. 
 

Church CleanChurch CleanChurch CleanChurch Clean----Up DayUp DayUp DayUp Day    
The Trustees are asking for volunteers to help organize 

and clean inside the church on Saturday, April 18th, 9 AM 

until  Noon. Sign-up sheets are in the church hallway.   

 

Just A ReminderJust A ReminderJust A ReminderJust A Reminder 
If all handicap spaces are full on Sunday morning, please 

use a guest parking space. 

Sermon ReviewSermon ReviewSermon ReviewSermon Review    

If you would like to review one of the Sunday or 

Wednesday sermons, you may do so by going to 

pgbctn.org.  You will see a video link near the top of the 

page.  Click on it and select the date you want to review.  


